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October 24,2014

Recipients of the North Carolina Board of Pharmacy
HB22l, GS 938-2 (b) Financial Report

Dear Recipients of the North Carolina Board of Pharmacy Financial Report:

The Board of Pharmacy is aware of the requirement that occupational licensing boards
file their HB 221, GS 938-2 (b) financial report "no later than October 3 1 of each year."

The Pharmacy Board's f,rscal year end is September 30. As has been the Board of
Pharmacy's consistent practice over the years, its Sections 938-2 (b) financial report was filed in
January ofthis year.

With the statutory filing deadline upon us, I just wanted to make sure that all concerned
were aware of the Pharmacy Board's earlier filing so as to avoid any confusion. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely yours,

Gail Brantley
Financial and Admin. Services Director

Cc: Jack W. Campbell,IV
Rhonda Jones
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